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Environmental Management Department recommending the Board authorize the Chair to sign letters
requesting financial support from the City of Placerville, El Dorado Hills Community Services District,
Cameron Park Community Services District, and the South Lake Tahoe Basin Waste Management
Authority for the development of a Countywide Solid Waste Management Plan.
Fiscal Impact/Change to Net County Cost: No change in Net County Cost.

Background: On June 2, 2009 the Board of Supervisors approved the membership of the solid waste
working committee (Committee), which was composed of partner agencies such as the City of
Placerville, the El Dorado Hills Community Services District, the Cameron Park Community Services
District, and the South Lake Tahoe Basin Waste Management Authority, as well as members of the
business community, education community and interested members of the public. During this
meeting the Board also directed the Environmental Management Department to work with the
Committee to develop a Request for Proposals (RFP) for a countywide Solid Waste Management
Plan. The RFP was subsequently developed, approved by the Board and released on September 29,
2009, and closed on October 27, 2009. The Committee reviewed the responses to the RFP,
interviewed each respondent, and recommended the County select the Newpoint Group to perform
the work. The Board approved the recommendation to select the NewPoint Group to write a
countywide Solid Waste Management Plan on February 23, 2010 and directed the Environmental
Management Department to negotiate the contract terms and return to the Board for contract
execution.

Given the successful collaborative solid waste planning effort to date between the County and our
agency partners, letters to the jurisdictions requesting their respective financial support for the
development of the countywide Solid Waste Management Plan are being brought before the Board
for signature from the Chair.
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File #: 10-0497, Version: 1

Attachment A - Cameron Park Community Services District Letter
Attachment B - El Dorado Hills Community Services District Letter
Attachment C - City of Placerville Letter
Attachment D - South Lake Tahoe Basin Waste Management Authority Letter

Action to be taken following Board approval: Forward signed letters to the Department for distribution.

Contact: Gerri Silva, MS, REHS, Director of Environmental Management
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